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A Workshop on Software Development and Testing 

The Department of Information Technology organized a workshop on Software Development and 

Testing for SE IT students. Mr Sumit Desai, Neosoft Pvt. Ltd. Mumbai was the resource person of 

the workshop. The workshop was held on 28
th

 September 2019. 

The workshop was specifically organized for IT students, the expert talk on the Current Trends in 

Information Technology, Job opportunities as a Software Developer and Software Testing. He 

explained all fundamentals of software development and Testing and also explained how software 

testing is used in industries. 

The workshop was initiated by HOD IT, Dr Vinayak A. Bharadi and  was successfully coordinated 

by Prof. S.Sankareswari. It was attended by 64 students of  S.E. IT. 
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